
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 12 Students 

Our Ref: 8783056 

5 May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Re: Year 12 Parent UCAS Information Evening Thursday 20 May 2021 

You are invited to attend an online presentation hosted for us by our colleagues from the University of Hull 

Schools and Colleges Engagement Team on Thursday 20 May 2021 from 6pm to 7pm. 

The presentation will provide an insight into the process of applying to university (there are some changes 

new for this year for those who have been through the process with older siblings) and some key points to 

consider when supporting your young person. There will be the chance to submit questions during the 

event, which will be answered with a Q&A at the end. 

The presentation will cover a range of topics, including: 

 Why go to university? 

 The importance of making informed choices 

 The application process 

 Student Finance 

The meeting is in addition to the work we are doing with students, but they are also more than welcome to 

join the presentation. 

Please use the registration link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7913084444806046219  

Even if you are unable to attend the live event please do still sign up, as you will then receive a recording of 

the presentation afterwards. 

Yours faithfully 

    

Nick Hobbs      Paul Jacobs 

Director of Year 12     Director of Year 13 
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